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From: David Shelden <corpraid@sbcglobal net>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 10:15 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

I believe that these proposed regulations will so significantly change the leverage factor as to eliminate
the forex trading opportunity for many individual traders

This proposed change can only further restrict one of the few remaining markets now available to small
traders.

[ am against this unnecessary interference.

David A. Shelden
San Antonio, TX



